
                                         SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 
 
 
 

Thursday, 18th  November 2021                         SWS/ACD/2021-22/32
                                                
Dear Parent 
 
We look forward to welcome our students back to school on Monday 22nd November 2021. We will be 
starting the hybrid classes to ensure that students learn in a stimulating and conducive environment. 
Please ensure that your ward follows all protocols shared with you in the previous circular. We expect 
our students to come on time neatly dressed in proper school uniform. 
Please make a note of the following: 
Timings 
 
Class UKG Arrival –8:35 a.m. Dispersal- 12 noon 
 
Class 1and 2 Arrival- 8:35 a.m. Dispersal- 12:40 p.m. 
 
The parents must pick and drop their ward from Gate no- 2 (Bus Gate) 
 
Winter uniform Class UKG -2 

 

 White shirt 

 Woollen grey trousers 

 Milanch grey pullover with school logo 

 school belt and black shoes 
 Grey Jacket with school logo 

 Navy blue Patka (sikh boys) 

 Lycra Cotton Socks ( Dark Blue & White) 

 Black Shoes( Leather) 

ID cards will be given to the offline students on Monday. 
 
Looking forward to joyful learning together! 
 
 
Warm Regards 
  

 
 
Poonamjit Kaur 
Principal 

 
 


